
 
 

Feb 5 – AP Parent and 
Student Informational 

Night 

Feb – Registering 9-12 

Feb 5 – Spring Academic 
Awards Night 
Feb 6 – EXPO Day 
Feb 6 – EXPO Night—
Freshmen Registration 
Feb 6 – 7 - 11th Grade 
Focus Lesson/Registration 
Feb 13 – 14 - 10th 
Grade Focus Lesson/
Registration 
Feb 20 – 21 - 9th Grade 
Focus Lesson/Registration 
Feb 27 - Blood Drive  
 

 

FEBRUARY 2018 

IMPORTANT DATES  

 

 QUICK STATS 

 Number of Students 

seen by counselors in 

JANUARY: 

          350  

 Student Study Team 

(SST):  

  8 
 LGSSC/DCS/Mental 

Health  

  Referrals:     11 

TEST DATES @ DHS 

SAT 
May 5th @ DHS 

ACT 
April 14th @ DHS 

PHONE EXTENSIONS  
A vi l a  ( A - CA M  &  M ED )        2729  

A r r eo l a ( CA N-H E R )            7232  

S a nc hez  ( HE S–  MA &A VI D)  2730  

H al s t ea d  ( M C- R )               2726  

S h i n  ( S -Z  & E CM)               2727  

Counselors, Campus Security, and AP’s 

are now scanning approx. 520 ID’s eve-
ry day as students go to lunch. A weekly 

email goes 
out to all stu-

dents letting 
them know if 

they are eligi-
ble. 

SCANNING ID’S AT LUNCH 

SUGGESTIONS FOR NEXT MONTHS NEWSLETTER 

If you have any ideas or suggestions that would pertain to this newsletter,  

please contact Evan Halstead by email or phone.  
Evan.Halstead@dinuba.k12.ca.us  

Our second round of 9th grade stu-
dents have been selected for Fresh 
Start. They began on Wednesday 
the 7th in room 517.  Thirty-six stu-
dents have begun attending tutorials 
in English, Math, and Integrated Sci-
ence.  

FRESH START HAS BEGUN 

AP registration has 

now opened! Please 
encourage AP stu-

dents to register online at: https://
user.totalregistration.net/AP/050750 

AP exams are $20 and students are to 
register and pay for exams online only 

with a credit/debit card, check or mon-
ey order.  Deadline to register for test-
ing is Wednesday, March 7th!   

AP REGISTRATION 

A huge thank you to Percussion, NJROTC, 

Leadership, and Mr. Sawatsky (EXPO-MC), 
and all the elective teachers for making this 

years EXPO one to remember. Look for a 

EXPO DAY 

Students now sign in 

using a Google  
Form Doc in our 

counseling office. It 
notifies counselors of 

students arrival. This 
helps with the office 

flow and tracking. 

COUNSELOR APPT CHECK IN FORM 

On February 27th, 2018 our students will 

be having their blood drawn. Did you know 
a pint of blood can save up to three lives. 

ALL DHS students need parent consent form 
to donate blood. Must be at least 16 years 

old. No piercings or tattoos within the last 
year. Athletes can give blood as long as 

you do not have game/practice within 24 
hours after donating 
blood. Must weigh a 

minimum of 110 lbs. 
Must have a photo ID. 

MUST sign up using the link on DHS website! 
https://tinyurl.com/y749q3lh 

BLOOD DRIVE FEB 27th 

 

442 out of  577  

76% of  9th graders  

(LARGEST TURNOUT EVER) 

Counselors are busy with focus lessons 

(registering students), At-Risk Meetings, cre-
ating a student list of summer school this 

month. Nine office days this month. 

WORKING ON 

EXPO NIGHT 

https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/050750
https://user.totalregistration.net/AP/050750
https://tinyurl.com/y749q3lh


 

FEBRUARY 2018 

At our last team meeting (1/18) we discussed adding 
our data to the counseling newsletter (which you see). 
Our team discussed our attendance pyramid and the 
graphic below was the result of that discussion, but it is 
still a work in progress. We spoke about the At-Risk 
committee and we were updated on the interventions 
that are in the works. At the next meeting we will     
continue discussing potential implementation of an   
electronic referral system.  

PBIS UPDATE 


